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Dear Sir / Madam 

I wish to express my concern regarding the local development plan for WaITington, 
paii icularly the plans for the south of the town. I have attended several meetings and 
presentations which highlighted the destruction of lai·ge pa1is of the towns green belt. 
WaiTington has been identified by the World Health Organisation as having some of the 
worst air pollution in Europe, it is therefore essential that the greenbelt be left in place. 

The ti·anspo1i links ai·e ah-eady failing to cope especially around the Thelwall viaduct, the 
planned number of houses to be built cannot be serviced by either the cuITent or the 
planned infrastm cture. It is obvious that this plan has been developed by people with little 
or no understanding of South WaiTington, 

The recent announcement by SSE that Fiddlers Feny power station is to be closed within 
the next couple of yeai·s means that W atTington has the possibility to meet most of it's 
housing needs by building on brown field sites. 

Both the local development plans for housing, ti·anspo1i and the Six56 site ai·e unsound, 
cannot be delivered and need a wholesale rethink. 

Regards 

Jonathan Horlock 

WaITington 




